
Mechanical 
Quality parts finally arrived on 

Monday this week! CADD 
merged with mechanical to build 
the robot, and both teams have 
been hard at work on the robot 

this week. 
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Bumpers 
Kelsey, a 2014 ISU alumna, visited 
Ames on Saturday. She stopped by 
Sukup to say hi to the team and 
help us make bumpers!   

Programming 
This week the programming group 
finished and finalized the shooter 

code, resulting in our shooting 
mechanism working on Saturday! 
We also continued work on image 

processing for the robot. 

Coming  Next  Week: On Sunday, we’ll be participating in the Iowa FRC Scrimmage! 
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The two teams prepared the Quality 
parts quickly, then began assembling 
the official robot. We assembled the 
shooter and drive train, then added the 
shooting mechanisms and began 
wiring the robot. 


